
LEGAL NOTICE PRIVATE 


ADDENDUM # 1
Notice is hereby given of the issuance of Addendum # 1 for Request for Proposals for Construction Management Services for Federal Street Parking Center – The Parking Authority of Camden City which is scheduled to open Tuesday, March 22, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. This addendum changes the opening date to Tuesday, April 5, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. A copy of this addendum will be posted on the Parking Authority of Camden City’s website.







Willie Hunter, Executive Director
